WMC Newsletter: July 7, 2021



Great First Week

A week ago yesterday was our launch date and it has been a great first week! Thank you to all of you for subscribing to the website - we will be sending you updates about what we have been up to and any news. We appreciate all the interest that has been shown in WMC and look forward to producing more materials and getting started on some campaigns.

What's New

We have just posted our second blog post ("When Fair Competition Ends: Males in Female Sports (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c?

w=ENHb2lAsM4X0B1BMTj9ROMyxlBKKF_gMZi7DF1X2gBc.eyJ1ljoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3c ud29tZW5tYXR0ZXJjYW5hZGEuY29tL3Bvc3Qvd2hlbi1mYWlyLWNvbXBldGl0aW9uLWV uZHMtbWFsZXMtaW4tZmVtYWxlLXNwb3J0cylsInliOiJiMjM4N2lxZS02ZWZjLTQwMTMt OTQyMC03YzhjOWUzNzM2OTUiLCJtljoibHAifQ)" by our guest blogger, the fabulous Dr. Linda Blade, CHpC, PhD Kinesiology). There is also a third video that WMC produced that is all about why it is important to only allow females to compete in girls' and women's sports called "A League of Her Own: Why Do Women Need A Separate League (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c?

w=L7novZ8y8z9dxajDRboCnp8s7TqlqoiuGmYnhPoWmzQ.eyJ1ljoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cue W91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj16UjJxd0hwTm9MWSIsInliOiJiMjM4N2IxZS02ZWZjLTQw MTMtOTQyMC03YzhjOWUzNzM2OTUiLCJtljoibHAifQ)?" and you can find it on our

YouTube channel. With the Olympics coming up and males being allowed to compete against women there it is vital to get as many people to understand why this practice is so unacceptable, unsafe, and unfair.

Things you can do

We know there are a lot of women who, for many good reasons, cannot share their views publicly. Even though having basic human rights should not be political in any way. If you feel that way there are still things that you can do, like:

- Share our posts and videos where you feel comfortable doing so.
- Follow or subscribe to any of our social media. Download and print one of our <u>posters</u> (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c?w=QeLBqBM-HZWnsCg_him7roNAiYfKodOQLDTsCcgpb7c.eyJ1ljoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud29tZW5tY XR0ZXJjYW5hZGEuY29tL2Rvd25sb2FkcylsInIiOiJiMjM4N2IxZS02ZWZjLTQwMTMtO TQyMC03YzhjOWUzNzM2OTUiLCJtljoibHAifQ) and post them in your area.
- Download and use our <u>letter template</u> (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c? w=QeLBqBM-HZWnsCg_him7roNAiYfKodOQLDTsCcgpb7c.eyJ1ljoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud29tZW5tY XR0ZXJjYW5hZGEuY29tL2Rvd25sb2FkcylsInIiOiJiMjM4N2IxZS02ZWZjLTQwMTMtO TQyMC03YzhjOWUzNzM2OTUiLCJtljoibHAifQ) to send to your candidates with respect to signing WMC's Candidate's Pledge to uphold sex based rights.
- If you have been personally affected by any of the legislative or policy changes that have taken place since C-16 came into force you may choose to <u>submit your experience</u> (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c?w=3O9nubMkUTS6d7wN10K2-g0Ju2sl6SgFYYJBru4ceko.eyJ1ljoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud29tZW5tYXR0ZXJjYW5hZG EuY29tL3N1Ym1pc3Npb25zliwicil6ImlyMzg3YjFlLTZlZmMtNDAxMy05NDIwLTdjOGM 5ZTM3MzY5NSIsIm0iOiJscCJ9) anonymously. This will be posted on the website. WMC is looking to have a collection of experiences to show the massive impact C-16 has had on women.

We look forward to growing with all of you. If you would like to take part in any of our future initiatives please <u>reach out</u> (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/8dNg2hsVT/c?w=HW-CHVSnw6YMi4C46D00XS83IK8QDgzU0HKbatlRJLg.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud29tZW5tYXR0ZXJjYW5hZGEuY29tL2NvbnRhY3QiLCJyIjoiYjIzODdiMWUtNmVmYy00MDEzLTk0MjAtN2M4YzIIMzczNjk1IiwibSI6ImxwIn0) to us.

Share on social



Created with hout

Explore Ascend (https://www.wix.com/ascend/home?out. utm_campaign=vir_promote_em_footer_wixads&refemalInfo=SO_LP)

com

/so/

8dN

g2h

sVT